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February 6, 2008
G02-08-017

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN:. Document Control Desk
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Subject: COLUMBIA GENERATING STATION, DOCKET NO. 50-397
60-DAY RESPONSE TO NRC BULLETIN 2007-01

Reference: Letter dated December 12, 2007, NRC to Energy Northwest, "NRC Bulletin
2007-01: Security Officer Attentiveness"

Dear Sir or Madam:

The referenced Bulletin requested addressees to respond within 60 days providing
information regarding administrative programs and managerial programs and controls
established to prevent, identify, and correct security personnel inattentiveness and,
especially complicity, and failures to implement the Behavioral Observation Program
(BOP) by individuals among licensee security personnel including security contractors
and subcontractors.

The Attachment to this letter contains Energy Northwest's response to the referenced
NRC Bulletin. The Attachment contains security-related information to be withheld from
public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 2.390. There are no new commitments contained
in this response and Energy Northwest is in compliance with all applicable security
regulations. If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact
Mr. GV Cullen at (509) 377-6105.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. Executed on
the date of this letter.

R7 l\ectfully,

S ~mbhir

Vice President, Technical Services

Attachment: Energy Northwest Response to NRC Bulletin 2007-01

cc: EE Collins, Jr. - NRC RIV RN Sherman - BPA/1 399 A/4
CF Lyon - NRC NRR WA Horin -Winston & Strawn
NRC Senior Resident Inspector/988C


